
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you so much to Gerard’s mom, Jonathan’s mom, Kathryn’s mom, Mrs. J., Mrs. Chia-Li, 
and Mrs. Havens for helping us at our Kindergarten Pumpkin Patch! 
 
We will be having a Laneview Halloween parade on Thursday, Oct. 31 at 8:45am.  Students 
may WEAR their costumes to school that day but will need to change after the parade.  I 
suggest wearing their regular clothes under their costume in order to make it easier.  Please 
remember to be safe this Halloween!  Do not go to strangers’ houses and don’t eat too much 
candy!    
 
Leap Into Literacy is due Friday, November 1st!     

Love, Mrs. Hofmann 

 

 
 

¶ Halloween Parade 
Thurs., Oct. 31st 8:45 am 

 
¶ Daylight Savings Time: “Fall Back” 

Sun., Nov. 3rd  
         

 ¶  Nov. 6-8, 12-13, & 15: 
CONFERENCE DAYS  

 
¶ Nov. 11:  NO SCHOOL  

             Veteran’s Day Observed 
 

 

¶ MONDAYS – Homework Folders & 
Red Book Bags DUE 
 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES need 
to be returned empty each Thursday. 
 

¶ THURS – LV Spirit Wear Day 
(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 

 

¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday 
(please keep library books 
in library bag & in backpacks) 

 
 

Red Ribbon Spirit Week 
Monday – wear sunglasses 

Tuesday - college/career shirt 
Wednesday - orange 

Thursday – LV leopard shirt (under costume) 
Friday - favorite color shirt 

 
Conferences are Nov. 6-8, 12-13, & 15.  All 

students will be dismissed at 1:00 these days.   
Sign and return the pink conference notice that 

will be in your child’s homework folder. 
 
 

This Week’s News: 
 

Reminders: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

¶  plain white paper plates 
(the thin picnic kind)  

 

¶  Thank you to all the Volunteers that 
helped at Harvest Festival/Haunted House 
and to all the families that donated items!  
We could not do so many wonderful things 
without all of your help!  Special thanks to 

Jonathan’s mom, Medha’s dad, and 
Gerard’s mom who helped run our booth! 

 
 
 

  
 
 

Donations & Thanks: 
 

October 28, 2019 


